
From: Thalman, Jon Eric
Sent: 5/7/2012 10:36:09 PM
To: Mee, Charles (charles.mee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Martinez, P.J. (ET) (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PJMZ);

Yeung, Manho (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MXY6); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: BEPC Visit to PG&E 

Charles,

Meredith Allen will be on point to coordinate with the BEPC delegation. She is cc'd on this 
email.

Thanks, 
Jon Eric

On May 4, 2012, at 2:04 PM, "Mee, Charles" <charles.miee@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Mr. Thalman:

Two days ago, I have sent you an email informing you the BEPC 
visit. Understing you are very busy, I'd like to know if you can appoint 
some one as a PG&E contact person so I can work with.

The delegation consists of six people headed by Mr. An Jianqinag, Vice 
Presicent of BEPC. Please see the attachment for all the delegation 
members.

Thank you very much for your help!
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